

Washington, June 24th, 2014

Ref. L- 209/14

Dear Ms. Albright,

I have the honor to forward to you herewith a letter by Mr. Romain Schneider, Minister of Cooperation of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg, regarding Luxembourg's contribution to the Replenishment Campaign Framework 2015-2018 of the Global Partnership for Education.

Please accept, dear Ms. Albright, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Jean-Louis Wolzfeld
Ambassador
of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg to the
United States of America

Ms. Alice P. Albright
Chief Executive Officer
Global partnership for Education
c/o World Bank
MSN P6-600
1818 H Street NW
Washington DC, 20433



Le Ministre de la Coopération et de l'Action Humanitaire

Luxembourg, Mune 2014

Dear Ms. Albright,

I am writing to you regarding the Global Partnership for Education's 2015-2018 Replenishment Campaign Pledging Framework and the pledging conference to be held in Brussels on 25-26th June 2014.

Education and, more particularly vocational training, are key priorities of Luxembourg's Development Cooperation, both bilaterally and multilaterally. Luxembourg has been a member of and contributor to the GPE for many years, already when it was still the Fast Track Initiative. In 2014, we have contributed 300.000 euro to the GPE and we plan to remain at that level for 2015. However, given current circumstances, we are not able to pledge for the entire replenishment period 2015-2018. As such, we will also not be present at the upcoming pledging conference.

I wish you a very successful replenishment and would like to reiterate one more time Luxembourg's continued support to the education sector and to the GPE.

Yours sincerely,

Romain Schneider

Ms. Alice P. Albright
Chief Executive Officer
Global Partnership for Education
c/o.World Bank
MSN P6-600
1818 H Street NW
Washington D.C., 20433